
I Have

confronted

Who Has?

To consider or describe as
similar

I Have

compare

Who Has?

to compare in order to show
unlikeness or differences



I Have

contrast

Who Has?

relating to the body as
distinguished from the mind or

spirit

I Have

physically

Who Has?

relating to emotion



I Have

emotionally

Who Has?

not regular or steady

I Have

fitful

Who Has?

in an uneasy manner



I Have

uneasily

Who Has?

a small suitcase

I Have

valise

Who Has?

a pleasant smell that is
produced by something



I Have

scent

Who Has?

to hold onto (someone or
something) tightly with your

hand

I Have

clutched

Who Has?

the thing that you plan to do or
achieve



I Have

intent

Who Has?

lacking energy or spirit

I Have

listless

Who Has?

having a medical condition that
causes a person to feel very sad,

hopeless, and unimportant



I Have

depressed

Who Has?

to make (something) clear or
easy to understand

I Have

explain

Who Has?

to give reasons for or against
something



I Have

argue

Who Has?

a person who goes from one
place to another especially to

find work

I Have

migrant

Who Has?

a device that controls the flow
of liquid from a large container



I Have

spigots

Who Has?

the quality or state of being
human

I Have

humanity

Who Has?

a supply of something that is
available for use



I Have

stocks

Who Has?

an amount of money paid to
someone for the work that

person has done

I Have

remuneration

Who Has?

a dangerous or possibly harmful
person or thing



I Have

menacing

Who Has?

to judge (someone or something)
incorrectly or unfairly

I Have

misjudged

Who Has?

feeling or showing concern about
someone who is in a bad

situation



I Have

sympathetic

Who Has?

having or showing feelings that
disagree with one another

I Have

conflicted

Who Has?

a feeling of wanting to learn
more about something



I Have

interests

Who Has?

to oppose or challenge
(someone) especially in a direct

and forceful way
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